
Belle Pointe Estates 

IMPORTANT  NOTICE 
Tuesday, August 15th & Wednesday, August 16th  

the crack between the curb & street will be sealed.  

• All vehicles must be removed from the streets 

by midnight on Monday, August 14th.  

• Street parking will resume on Thursday 

morning. 

• All vehicles not removed from the street at this 

time will be towed at the owner’s expense. 

• Please also turn off your sprinkler system for 

these two days. 

If you have any questions, please contact      

Jason Newbound at 734-330-4723. 

----------------------------------------------------------------- 

The sealing of this crack is required to prevent deterioration of our 

streets, which results from weeds and growth through the asphalt.  


